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DG JOE’s MESSAGE. Here we are ¾ of the way through another Lions year.  This one will 
always be one of the craziest years on record.  Due to COVID-19 we’ve had to do all 
business by either phone calls or Zone meetings.  We made it happen.  I’ve been waiting 
for the State to open to visit clubs, but it looks like that won’t happen.  Sorry, that didn’t 
happen, as I was really looking forward to it.  I want to thank you for your patience & 
working with the District by doing Cabinet meetings & other business by Zoom. 

Speaking of Cabinet meetings, we have 1 coming up on Sat. Feb. 27, 2021.  All club 
Presidents, Secretaries, Committee members & PDG’s should have received a copy of the 
agenda & items of discussion.  We should have some lively discussion on a couple of items 
& there’ll also be a special item of interest that we’ll be adding to the agenda.  We’ll not be 
giving any previews on this in advance but it’s especially important to all of us in the 
District.  If you’d like information on this, please attend the Cabinet meeting on the 27th!  

The Convention committee has been working extremely hard to get our convention in 
Reno, May 13-16.  We’re going to have some training classes on Friday afternoon, Star 
Trek Night on Friday evening, & we’ll have a very relaxed Governors Banquet on Saturday 
night.  Please leave your white jacket at home.  We’ll be wearing either a Hawaiian or 
Caribbean shirt that night!  The committee is really trying to make it a relaxing 
Convention.  I like a good plan. 

I need to give a special thanks to Cabinet Sec. Cyndi.  She’s worked extremely hard to get 
the information out to clubs, committee members & PDG’s.  She also keeps me in line & 
that’s a hard job to do!  

Everyone please stay safe & get your vaccine when yours become available.  See you all at 
the Cabinet Meeting in the 27th!!  

DG Joe Massoni.  



 

NEWS FROM THE 
CLUBS 

FAIRFIELD HOST- 
Lion John Thompson 
was recently 
hospitalised with a 
‘non-Covid’ illness, 
but is now back 
home.  Stay well Lion 
John 

STUDENT SPEAKER DATES 

CLUBS – On or before 3/15, 
but not before 3/1/21.  

ZONE – On or before 3/29/21 

REGION – On or before 4/19 

DISTRICT – on or before 5/3 

AREA – on or before 5/10 

FINAL – will be held at the 
COG meeting in May.  

PLEASE REMEMBER THAT 
DISTRICT, AREA & FINAL 
MUST BE HELD LIVE  

 



 

 

LCIF UPDATE   As you know, an 
anonymous Lion will double every 
dollar you give, up to $3000 
during the months of 
Jan/Feb/March 2021.  That 
means the amount you give will 
be matched & doubled towards a 
Melvin Jones.  Donations 
accumulate towards a Melvin 
Jones & are held forever.  

The good news is that we now 
have $2900! Once we reach the 
$3000, the donor will add another 
$2000, which means we can reach 
a total of $10,000 & join Lions all 
over the world assisting those in 
need.   

This is an opportunity to say 
Thank You to LCIF for supporting 
us since the Lake County fire in 
2015.  In total, they’ve 
contributed $60,000 to the fire 
recovery.  Many others need our 
help & this is our chance to give 
back.  Please find it your Lions 
Heart to donate what you can 
afford.  All you need to do is send 
it to  LCIF Coordinator, Lion PDG 
Phyllis Rogers, 273 Belgreen 
Place, Santa Rosa, CA 95409.  For 
questions, call 707-477-6771.  
She will take care of the rest. 

Thanking you in advance for 
giving.   

PDG Bob Reuther Co-Coordinator 
LCIF District 4C2.  
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ISLETON LIONS CLUB 

Club members voted to help when 
the ‘Hunger’ flyer was distributed.  
President Mike Miller & member 
Joe Kessner checked with the 
local Food Bank on their current 
needs, then went shopping.  They 
spent $500 on meat & food items.  
The Food Bank is open 1 day a 
week at the moment, but more 
hours are being discussed.  Isleton 
Lions have already decided they 
will do more to help. Great job 
Isleton!  

Who’s participating in the 
February Feed the Hungry 
program?  Please let me know if 
you are and your results so far.  

Enquiring minds need to know!!  

ONLINE AUCTION 

Several new items have been 
placed on the list, and new bids 
are coming in every day.  
Cab.Sec. Cyndi updates the bids 
via email & Facebook, with VDGs 
Cindy & Beverlee also working 
on this.  Bids can be made until 
the Zoom Online Cabinet 
Meeting on the 27th, so please 
take a look at what’s available.  
Do you want to go horse-riding, 
fishing, stay at the historic 
Benbow Inn, or stay at Lions 
Dave & Bonnie Griffiths guest 
house in beautiful Ferndale?  
PDG Phyllis Rogers is baking 
bread, Windsor Lions, Benicia, 
Rio Vista, Mountain, Fort 
Bragg/Mendocino, McKinleyville, 
Kelseyville Lions clubs have all 
donated.  

This was an idea from Lion Kyle 
Noble from Mountain Lions.     
Nice one Kyle!!  

HOW IS YOUR CLUB STAYING IN 
TOUCH DURING THE PANDEMIC?  DO 
YOU ZOOM IN, EMAIL, MAKE PHONE 
CALLS?   

Who knew it would be almost a year of 
self-quarantine, working from home, 
shopping online etc. etc?  I have a 
Mountain of Amazon boxes to recycle! 

 



5 

  



6 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   



7 

 
 

  

   



8 

 


